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April 11, 1994

Mr. Henry Schact, Chairman of the Board 
and Chief Executive Officer 

Box 3005
Columbus, Indiana 47202-3005 
Dear Henry:
Just a note to thank you very much for arranging for Charlie and I 
to travel in your company plane to New York last month. The pilots 
couldn't have been nicer and the ride itself was a wonderful 
experience.
I look forward to continuing to work with you.
Best wishes.
Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller 
Principal Chief


